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As part of our ongoing efforts to complete the Holland Road 
water main replacement project, CRJ Contracting and New 
Jersey American Water will be closing Holland Road 
between Rt. 206 and Fowler Rd. to thru traffic from 1/3/24 to 
1/19/24. 
 
This closure will help facilitate a jack & bore process that is 
being utilized to install a new water main under a stream 
crossing on Holland Rd. Due to the scope of this part of the 
construction, closing the road will ensure the safety of all 
residents and motorists. 
 
All traffic should access Holland Road via Old Dutch Road or 
Fowler Road while this closure is in effect. We regret any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 


